
 
 
LA015/2554(PT) 
       7 July 2011 
 
Subject: Disclosure regarding the Interim Dividend of the Subsidiary 
  
To: The President of 
The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
  

We, Premier Technology Public Company Limited (“the Company”), would like to inform 
you that the Company’s subsidiary has paid the interim dividend to the Company as follows:  
 

According to the resolution of the Board of the Directors’ Meeting of Datapro Computer 
Systems Company Limited, the Company’s subsidiary, held on 24 June 2011 the Board of the 
Directors has considered that the operating result of the Subsidiary in the year 2010 is better 
than the previous period and has sufficient excess liquidity. Moreover, the operating result in the 
first quarter of the year 2011 still be continuously increasing. Therefore, the Board of the 
Directors of the Subsidiary has resolved that the interim dividend from the operating results in 
the year 2010 will be payable to the shareholders in the amount of 30,000,000 Baht at the rate 
of 100 Baht per share. The Company, which holds its 299,994 shares representing 99% of the 
Subsidiary’s shares, is entitling to receive the dividend in the amount of 29,999,400 Baht. Such 
dividend payment has already been paid to the Company on 30 June 2011, and will be shown 
in the financial statement of the second quarter of year 2011 which the Company will 
consequently disclose to the Stock Exchange of Thailand afterward. 

 
For your acknowledgement. 

 
          You’re faithfully,   
                   -Signed- 
                           (Mr.Walairat Pongjitt) 
               Authorized Person 
 


